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December 28, 2005
By Electronic Mail and U.S. Mail

Carole Washburn

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Docket UT 050814

Dear Ms. Washburn:

This letter is to provide Integra’s acceptance of the additional and modified
conditions proposed in the Commission’s December 23, 2005, Order Accepting
Settlement, on Condition; Approving Merger, on Condition (Order No. 07), in
Docket UT-050814.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please feel free to call if you have any
questions.

Sincerely,

Jay Nusbaum
Associate Regulatory Attorney
Integra Telecom of Washington, Inc.

JPN:jpn
Enclosures

Ce: Service List

1201 NE Lloyd Blvd, Suite 500, Portland, Oregon 97232
Main Line: 503-453-8000 Fax 503-453-8221



